A Scrollworks update

By: André Natta



    For those of you that saw my earlier post on my Birmingham about the problems facing Scrollworks and their benefit event this weekend, we’ve received some great news – word that the bill is now down to $163.

    Good news for Scrollworks, who will hopefully see some of you at their event on Saturday night.
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